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Lee, Lori 

From: Ballard, Steve 

Sent: Tuesday, March 31, 2009 10:06 AM 

Ge ECU Official 

Ce: Erskine Bowles; Bob Greczyn; dsbrody@embarqmail.com; Robert V. Lucas; 

hgage @ec.rr.com; Judith Wegner; S€APRESIDENT 

Subject: ECU-AAUP Response 

Attachments: ECU AAUP Response.pdf; Value Statement of the UNC Board of Governors.pdf; Budget 
Framework.pdf 

To the ECU Community: 

I'd like you to be aware of my response to a recent letter | received from the ECU Chapter of the AAUP. Please 

know that ECU’s response to the fiscal crisis will be consistent with policies of the UNC Board of Governors and 
the ECU Board of Trustees. 

Steve Ballard 

Chancellor 

3/31/2009  


